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Dear Brother Secretary,

I would like to inform you, and your Lodge, of a new club that has recently been started by a group of enthusiastic Hertfordshire Freemasons called the Fleet House Light Blues Club (FHLBC - contact www.FHLBC.co.uk). 

The FHLBC is open to all Entered Apprentices, Fellow Crafts, Master Masons and Past Masters yet to receive Provincial honours. It’s primary role is to provide events for its members to meet informally and socially, grow their circle of Masonic friends and contacts, discuss masonic issues and enjoy each other’s company. 
The club’s events range from dining with guest speakers, to informal social gatherings and masonic trips. The FHLBC allows Freemasons to grow in confidence while enabling them to further enjoy masonry and discover the wider fraternal nature of the institution.
Joining the club will gain you access to some excellent benefits:
• Exclusive club Meetings 
• Membership pack
• Members only Forum
• Special club Events 
• Meet new people & visit other Lodges 
• Make your daily advancement 

We hope that members of your Lodge will see the great opportunities that joining the club will open for them and together we can engage light blue Freemasons and help build a stronger Happy Hertfordshire.

As always, sincerely and fraternally

Bro Neil Mottershead

Club Secretary 
